 
Policy on Photography and Taking of Video footage of Young Persons during activities controlled by Harpenden Cricket Club
No photography or video footage is permitted of any junior match or training session related to the club or within club premises without the express permission in advance of the Club Welfare Officer (or nominee).  They will consider each request in the light of good practice as set out in the ECB guidance.  This will include consents being obtained as necessary.
Any published images involving juniors will not feature the names of the juniors involved. Any published material naming a junior will not include a photograph.
From time to time the club may use video equipment as a legitimate coaching aid. This material will be securely stored for the purposes of coaching and will be destroyed either at the request of the parent/guardian or when the material is no longer needed.
Juniors will be informed in advance if a person is taking photographs or if the coach is using video equipment.
Concerns regarding inappropriate or intrusive photography should be reported to the Club Safeguarding Officer, Lucy Wright.
